
 

 
 
 
 
 

Hi! This is Mr. Smith. 

We hope you enjoy 

reading every 

Grandmont Gazette! 

This is my third year 

teaching at your 

school. I have had a 

chance to teach 

almost all of the students in the school now and it is fun, 

since so many students try hard to speak, read and write 

English. This year I am also teaching P.4 students’ speaking 

lessons in their classrooms, 

not in the library. We do 

many speaking activities, 

and play some speaking 

games and board games. 

Happy 

Easter to 

everyone! 

(P.7 answers:  

1. Fish and ships. 2. Your age! 3. Lunch and dinner.) 
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